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This is a serious infringement of the ability for outdoor industries to survive in the 

state of Oregon, which is a huge part of the economy. How are fly shops, fishing and 

hunting guides, taxidermist, ect. supposed to survive in this state with a bill such as 

this? These businesses bring in lots of tax revenue and employ many people in this 

state. There are way bigger problems we should be tackling in this state. Bills 

shouldn't be based on feelings and emotions. 


